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To: Plan b 71 2024
Subject: No to Dollar General, Juniper Canyon

PLANNING DEPT

We, Paula (Polly) Burns and Robert Burns are going on record via this e-mail, stating our opposition for a
Dollar General proposal in Juniper Canyon. Here are three major reasons we are saying no.

1) This would increase traffic flow and potentially create more accidents.

2) Inthe 2024 Visitor's Guide by Crook County Chamber of Commerce (pages 39-41) in an article titled,
"Experience Our Dark Skies," it noted that Prineville provides people a good opportunity to view its dark
skies. We believe having a store with bright lights would damper the affect that Prineville tourismis trying
to promote.

3) We would lose historic and natural environment sites that Prineville is well known for, its rural
landscapes, as well as contributing to endangered species.

We appreciate the opportunity to oppose a Dollar General store.

Robert and Paula Burns
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